
    Dosbarth Aberafan Newsletter 

Autumn Term 
 

Welcome to Dosbarth Aberafan 

 

We hope you have had a lovely Summer break and wish to welcome you all to Dosbarth 

Aberafan. We have been busy getting everything ready for the start of term.  

This term we are starting a new topic called ‘Sparkling Lights and Spooky Nights’ and a 

letter explaining some of the skills and activities planned for this topic will be sent out 

shortly– which are led by the children’s ideas.     

 

Don’t Forget… Important Dates 

Reading books will be sent home to you 

soon. Please provide a book bag for these 

to be kept in and ensure these are brought 

in daily.  

Snack is 20p per day (£1 a week). This can 

be paid on a Monday or half termly (£8 for 

the first part of the Autumn term). Money 

must be put in an envelope which is clearly 

labelled with your child’s name.  

PE will be on a Wednesday and will start on 

Wednesday 13th September. Please can 

children wear their PE kits into school. Please 

ensure that children wear trainers on these 

days.  

Please label all personal belongings 

especially cardigans and jumpers. Please 

keep bags to a minimum as we only have a 

small cloakroom to store these.  

We will shortly share the school dinner menu 

with you. Please talk to your child and help 

them to choose their preferred option 

before they come in.  

September 27th- Fluenza Vaccinations 

September 28th – Harvest Festival 

October 11th- Colorfoto  

October 13th- Hello Yellow Day 

October 20th – Super Learning Day 

October 24th- Halloween Disco 

October 30th November 6th – Half-Term 

November 6th –18th – Parents’ Evening 

November 17th- Children in Need 

December 8th – Christmas Dinner 

December 19th – Christmas Service 

December 20th – Class Party 

 

More information about these events will be 

sent to you closer the time.  



Toys and jewellery items are not permitted.  

If your child is unwell please phone the 

school office on the first day of absence.  

Please inform us of any changes to address, 

phone numbers or medical needs.  

Staff Names 

These are the staff that work in Dosbarth Aberafan 

Class Teachers: Mrs Banfield and Mrs Meacham 

Teaching Assistants: Miss Cook. Mrs Gubb, Miss Jobson and Miss Bridden. 

If you have any questions, please speak to a member of staff. We look forward to working 

with you and your children. 

 

 


